
 
250 Park Ave South, 2nd Floor  
New York, NY 10003 

 

CoinDesk Indices Requests Feedback on its                         

Digital Asset Classification Standard 

October 1, 2022 – CoinDesk Indices announced it is seeking feedback on potential changes 
to its Digital Asset Classification Standard (“DACS”). CoinDesk Indices will convene a meeting 
with its DACS Advisory Council and has issued a public consultation on its website.  
 
To participate in the DACS Consultation, please go to the Consultation section of the CoinDesk 
Governance website.  
 
This consultation will close on November 4, 2022. Any changes resulting from the consultation 
will be announced prior to implementation. 
 

For questions on this announcement, please contact IndexServices@coindesk-indices.com. 

 

Regards, 

CoinDesk Indices 
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